
 

 

Dear Valued Patient, 

We are writing to inform you that Dr. Padma Doniparthi is leaving Pain Specialists of 
America and will no longer see patients after December 15th, 2023. We wish Dr. 
Doniparthi well in her future endeavors.  

We are pleased to announce that effective December 18, 2023, Dr. Shawn Puri will take 
over your care from Dr. Doniparthi in Georgetown. Dr. Puri will offer the same exceptional 
patient care that you’ve come to expect from PSA. He provides the latest interventional 
therapies, giving you more options to manage your chronic pain. Dr. Puri believes in a 
patient-centric model, and with his exceptional care team, he will do everything to get you 
feeling your best ...with a smile. 

Your medical records will remain with the office in which you received care, but should 
you desire, you may obtain a copy of your medical records or have your medical 
records transferred by calling our Georgetown clinic location at (512) 953-8120. Below 
are additional contact details, and please do not hesitate to reach out as we want this 
transition to be as seamless as possible.   
 
Georgetown 
3201 South Austin Avenue, Suite 265 
Georgetown, TX 78628 
Phone: (512) 953-8120 
Fax: (512) 582-8264 
Office Manager: Dominique Morales 
Email: dmorales@psadocs.com  
www.PSADocs.com   

Thank you for trusting us with your care.  Dr. Puri looks forward to meeting you and 
continuing to help you with your pain management needs. 
 
Dr. Pankaj Mehta         
Clinical President  
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